
FROM YOUR BUSINESS MANAGER 
 

1 on Book 1        1 on Book 2          0 Inside Apprentice         0Teledata Tech          0 Teledata Apprentice    
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

I would like to thank everyone who showed up for the Labor Day Parade. We enjoyed a great dinner provided 

by Bubba C’s. It was a great day to celebrate Labor! 

 

Youngsters entering our trade have strong backs and not much knowledge 

They need to look after the Old Timers. 
 

Old Timers have bodies that are damaged and a lot of knowledge. 

They need to teach the Youngsters the craft and the traditions. 
 

OLD TIMERS AND YOUNGSTERS 

NEED TO TAKE CARE OF EACH OTHER 

TO STRENGTHEN THE BROTHERHOOD! 
 

In Solidarity,  

 

 

Brett Stein 

Business Manager  

IBEW Local Union 32 


